
School Building Committee 
Outreach Sub-Committee Meeting 

Thursday, July 15, 2021 
8:00am, Virtually 

 
Virtual Meeting Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 
Order Suspending Certain Provisions of Open Meeting Law 

 
Present:  Kim Bodnar, Jennifer Glass, Gina Halsted 
 
Also Present:  Andy Payne 
 
Call to Order:   Kim Bodnar opened the meeting at 8:02am, noting that the Open 
Meeting Law requirement to have a quorum present in a physical location has been 
suspended due to the COVID-19 pandemic pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12,2020 
Order, as extended on June 15, 2021, with the Governor’s signing of S.2475, suspending 

Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law. She confirmed that all participants were 
present and able to hear and see other participants. 
 
 
Blogs: The sub-committee discussed content for the upcoming blogs. 
 
July 18:  Highlights from July 14th SBC meeting:   

• Reminder about new traffic patterns on the site 

• Residents can’t walk or drive into the Brooks or Smith parking lot.   

• Parking is available in the Hartwell and temporary classroom parking lots.  

• Link to SBC meeting documents 
 
July 25th: No post 

 
August 1:  Post about the demolition of the original 1948 Smith School Building and 
information about the historical aspects of the building. 
 
August 8:  Reminder of the August 11th SBC meeting. 
 
Other business: Jennifer Glass volunteered to update the SBC web site to include 
current partners from the Consigli construction team.  
 
Minutes:  Minutes from the 6/17 meeting were approved as amended by roll call vote: 
Glass, aye; Bodnar, aye; Halsted, aye.   
 
Ms. Bodnar made a motion to adjourn.  Ms. Halsted seconded the motion, and it was 
approved unanimously by roll call vote:  Glass, aye; Bodnar, aye; Halsted, aye.  
 
 
Next Meeting:  Thursday, August 12 at 9:30am via ZOOM 



 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:34am.  
 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Gina Halsted 


